Letter: Successful chamber
mixer

To the community,

Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce thanks Basecamp
Hotel for hosting the Business After Hours Mixer (BAHM!) on
June 25 at Basecamp’s new bar and beer garden. It was a
wonderful night that included live music, corn hole and tours
through the new property, which include rooftop patios and an
Airstream trailer.

The bar and beer garden are officially open to the public so
make it a priority to visit this summer.

The next chamber BAHM! is scheduled for September.

Shannon Earley, LTSSCC
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